
 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

 

There will be a Public Hearing concerning the Northern United – Humboldt 

Charter School’s Resolution regarding Sufficiency or Insufficiency of 

Instructional Materials during the regular monthly meeting of the Board of 

Directors on October 8, 2020 at 4:00pm.  It will be held at NU-HCS Cutten 

Resource Center 2120 Campton Road Suite H. Eureka, CA. 95503 and on Zoom 

where public comment is welcome.  

    

https://nucharters-org.zoom.us/j/93242262767?pwd=U253d0lXSXByWkRSd2V2aUJ5TVZtUT09 

 


